
Hi 

I'd like to add iny voice to the concerns about Athlone House in Highgate. I think it's very important to 
preserve as many historically important and beautiful buildings as possible and I'd like to request that 
Camden take action to prevent the proposed demolition. 



Dear NlyThuaire, 

I ()Meet strongly to the above renewed ap 
in its place. 

As resident at the address below for nearly 61 
Heath and I have mad and support the pssitts atrea 

Moreover.  pcimitting this project in the I n  o f  the 
only increase the cynicism already prevalent amok 
Dining in to the planning department a waste o f  time. 

Yours sincerely, 
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titan e y and 


